
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Graduands,                                      
 
Congratulations on your graduation! 
 
We hope that your education journey with us has been an exciting one. 
 
The Ministry of Higher Education, in its continuous effort to improve higher 
education in Malaysia, requires all graduating students to participate in the Tracer 
Study.  This is an online survey. 
 
Tracer Study is an avenue the Ministry uses to gather the opinions and feedback 
from students to help them in the future planning and improvement of our 
education system. This information is also used to evaluate and rank institutions 
of higher education in Malaysia through the SETARA ranking system. 
 
When the first SETARA ranking was out in 2009, the University of Nottingham 
Malaysia Campus (UNMC) was a top runner in the Tier 5 category achieving the 
highest score amongst other institutions and we would like move into Tier 6 (the 
highest rank), establishing ourselves as a top notch University. Being listed as a Tier 
6 institution will further establish UNMC as a world class university in Malaysia. In 
the SETARA 2011 ranking, UNMC has further maintained its Tier 5 ranking due to 
the effort taken by the students to complete the Tracer Study. 
 
This does not only benefit the University but also its graduates in terms of 
qualification recognition and employability. Your valuable feedback can make a 
change to UNMC and to the Ministry of Higher Education in improving the standard 
of higher education in Malaysia.  
 
For your information, the Tracer Study Survey for the February UNMC Graduates 
can be accessed online from 2 January 2018 to 23 February 2018.  All graduates 
are required to complete and submit Tracer Study questionnaires which can be 
accessed directly at: http://graduan.mohe.gov.my/SKPG1/Default.aspx     
 
This ONLINE exercise is COMPULSORY. You are expected to answer the all 
questions. Upon completion, kindly print a copy of the survey confirmation slip and 
submit the slip together with your graduation registration form to the Graduation 
Office. 

http://graduan.mohe.gov.my/SKPG1/Default.aspx


 
You will need to log-in using your I/C number for Malaysian students and Passport 
number for International students. As for institution type, we are known as IPTS 
(Private Institution) and choose the University of Nottingham Malaysia Campus as 
your institution name. Once logged in, you will be able to answer all the questions 
as required and this must be done until completion. 
 
As a gentle reminder, your failure to complete the survey forms will consequently 
delay your registration process and time is of essence as the graduation is in 
February 2018. All information given will be treated in confidence. For further 
enquiries, kindly contact the Careers Advisory Services at: 
 
Tel       : +603 – 8924 8376 
E-mail : Kevin.Lim@nottingham.edu.my  
 
Thank you for your time and participation. 
 
Wishing you all the best in your future and we are proud of your achievements.  
 
Regards, 
 
Patrick Joseph 
Director of Academic Services 
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